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Dear Partners, Colleagues and Friends…  
We are happy to present you the 1st newsletter of our new project “CEPAE: Educative Coaching, Dropout 
Prevention”! Through these newsletters we will inform you about the main project achievements, and we will be 
glad if you wish to follow us closer… we will let you know how! 
 
‘CEPAE: Educative Coaching, Dropout Prevention’ 
CEPAE is a two-year European project designed and implemented by organizations from Italy, Spain, Germany, and Turkey under the Erasmus + Programme - Strategic Partnerships in Adult Education, funded by the European Commission. The general objective of the project is contributing to reduce as much as possible the Early School Leaving (ESL) rate in the country partners of CEPAE and, later, in all European Regions thanks to the impactful disseminating activities planned as part of the project.   CEPAE aims at producing useful and transferable tools to tackle the ESL problem. For this purpose, the project contemplates the participation of two target groups in a double strategy: 
- Bottom-up strategy, involving students participating in an intervention model based on coaching and resulting in a Coaching Guide. 
- Top-down strategy, involving educators working with potential early leavers and resulting in a Cooperation online platform.   
 
 
 
 
Follow the project 
The dissemination of the projects’ results is very important for the general public. Consequently, we are preparing  the project website as the main tool of communication.   All interesting information of the project can also be found on our Facebook Page.           
Project Partners 

 
Info at: cepaeproject@gmail.com  
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Kick-off meeting in Spain 
On the 28th and 29th of October 2015 in Valencia, the 1st 
Transnational Project Meeting was held. During the meeting, we discussed about the project management, each partner’s role, and the planning of the next steps, coaching activities and related deadlines. 

 


